

1 Match the letters with the same colour. Make words and label the pictures.

t	trac	at	jewe	swimm	rai
s	e	nco	ui	i	t
ing cos	uit	ll	tume	ery	ks



raincoat

2 Read and complete with the correct words.

online

60%

Hey Sara. Have you heard about what Renata did at the school party?

Oh no, what's she done now, Lucas? 😞

Well, as usual she wanted to make everyone laugh, so she wore her mum's long cream (1) raincoat and then under that ...

Shorts and T-shirt? 🌺 Hawaiian shirt? Ice cream costume? 😊

It was worse! She was wearing the same clothes as Mrs Perkins! She had a pair of blue (2) trousers with gold spots. She also wore a short pink skirt and a yellow patterned (3) top.

Ha ha! Mrs Perkins always wears bright things. 😄 Was Renata cold?

Not really. On top of her yellow top, she had a nice warm orange (4) scarf. And you know how Mrs Perkins loves colourful rings, earrings and bracelets?

Yes, she loves all sorts of (5) jewellery.

Well, Renata wore a huge ring on EVERY finger!

Brilliant. And let me guess, she carried a big (6) bag on her arm, and on her feet, she had those green and white (7) slippers that Mrs Perkins wears to cycle to school.

That's right. And do you know the best thing? Well, when Mrs Perkins walked in and saw Renata ...

3 Listen and answer. Write *yes* or *no*.

- Mrs Perkins was angry with Renata.
- Mrs Perkins was wearing old jeans.
- Lucas thinks Mrs Perkins was sad.


1 Read the text. Find and complete the adjectives.

1 well known

2 h _ _ y

3 a _ _ _ e

4 c _ _ _ p

5 t _ _ _ _ d

6 d _ _ _ y

WHO'S YOUR FAVOURITE CLOTHES DESIGNER?

Valeria



My favourite designer is Anaya Acharya. Have you heard of her? She's from India and she's very well known in her country. She was only seven years old when she started to design clothes. She was always in trouble at school because instead of doing her lessons, she drew clothes! I don't think her teachers were very happy with her. But she's now at fashion school and was the youngest designer at international fashion week last year. I really want to buy one of her dresses – they're awesome!



Grace



Do you know the Olsen twins, Mary-Kate and Ashley? They're actors, but I think they're better at designing clothes. They make clothes for girls which they sell in supermarkets. The clothes are cheap, so I can buy T-shirts and jeans with my own money. They also make handbags and jewellery and they've won a lot of prizes. They're very talented.



Santiago



My favourite designer isn't famous (yet!) and you can't buy his clothes in shops. He's called Greg Nelson and he went to school with my brother. He takes all sorts of old clothes that nobody wants, like dirty old jumpers, tracksuits and even suits and ties and makes them into clothes for young people who don't have anywhere to live. He thinks it's important that everyone can wear clothes that make them feel good, and I agree. He's my hero!


2 ★ Read the text again and answer the questions.

- 1 Who has two favourite designers? _____
- 2 Who likes someone who lives in a different country? _____
- 3 Who has a family member who is the same age as his/her favourite designer? _____
- 4 Who wants to buy something by his/her favourite designer? _____
- 5 Who owns something by his/her favourite designer? _____
- 6 Who has the same opinion as his/her favourite designer? _____



★ **Grammar:** comparative adjectives, adverbs and *as ... as*

1 Choose the correct answer.

- Paula can run *as quick as* / *more quickly* in her new trainers. Her new ones are the right size.
- My old handbag was very big. My new handbag *isn't as small as* / *is smaller than* my old handbag.
- Dad's new tie is *as ugly as* / *uglier than* his old tie! He always buys ugly ties!
- The jewellery is a lot *less expensive* / *more expensive* in this shop. The jewellery in the other shop was very expensive.
- This bathing suit *isn't as big as* / *is bigger than* that bathing suit. That one's smaller.
- Please move *more closely* / *closer* to your brother for the photo.

2 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the words in the box.

nice hot friendly good bad interesting

- Sam is friendlier than his brother. His brother never says hello.
- Which subject do you find _____ : English, science or history?
- Bananas are _____ than oranges. I don't really like oranges.
- I'm _____ than you at maths. I always get ten out of ten.
- Australia is _____ than the UK. It's 40 degrees in Melbourne today.
- Katy isn't good at skiing, but she's even _____ at snowboarding. She can't stand on a snowboard!

3 Look and write the differences. Use the correct form of the words in the box. Then write two more sentences.

cold dangerous angry
happy tall brave

Elif is happier than Yesim.

